
 

 
Page 1 

 
  

                   

 

 

 

       

 
 

   

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMNANT OF GRACE 
THE NEWSLETTER OF FORBUSH BAPTIST CHURCH  

3917 Old US 421 Hwy E, Yadkinville, NC  27055 
December 31, 2018                       

Volume XI, Issue 26 

 
 

 

       Deacon On Call Week of (December 30-January 5) 

                     Tim Turner         (336) 407-0193                                                                   

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, January 6, 2019  
      Greeter:   Barbara Hutchens 
      Children’s Church:  Jeanette Dinkins 
      Worship Nursery:   Betty Bennett & Carol Nixon 
      Ushers:  Kenis Carter, Bill Long,  
                    Joe Ramirez, William Trivette, Kelly Wooten 

 

      Deacon On Call Week of (January 6-12)      
                   Ronnie Carter         (336) 961-8013 
 

      Ministry Assignments for Sunday, January 13, 2019 
      Greeter:  Carol Nixon 
      Children’s Church:  Lori Pianpanya 
      Worship Nursery:  Cookey Eddleman & Ruby Sprinkle 
      Ushers:  Kenis Carter, Bill Long  

    Joe Ramirez, William Trivette, Kelly Wooten  

 
 

 



 

 
Page 2 

 
  

 

   

 

  
         

        
        
        
       

 
       
 

 File Copy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 

Forbush Baptist Church 
3917 Old US 421 Hwy E 
Yadkinville, NC 27055 

 
  Return Service Requested 

NONPROFIT 
ORGANIZATION 

U.S. POSTAGE PAID 
YADKINVILLE, NC 

PERMIT   #3 

 

Church Information 
336-961-6657 

 Office hours:  Monday – Thursday 8:30 – 2:30 
Church Email:  fbc@yadtel.net 
www.forbushbaptistchurch.org 

Staff 
Pastor: Justin Crouse              

Chairman of Deacons:   
 Administrative Assistant:  Judi Phillips 

Music Director:  Maclyn Powell 
 

Blessings for the New Year 

     ABUNDANT  BRIGHT  CELEBRATORY 

     DELIGHTFUL  EXCITING FESTIVE 

     HAPPY  HEALTHY JOYFUL 

    PROSPEROUS SPECIAL WONDERFUL 

 

A special Thank You to Cathryn Johnson on behalf of the 
WMU for the wonderful hospitality and fellowship we shared at 
your home. This special Christmas meeting was held in memory 
of Betty Groce who was so very active in WMU and is so greatly 
missed. 

 

mailto:fbc@yadtel.net

